Dear Kate Phillips

T refer to the additional material presented by the applicants’ architects and which became available on

24™ October. The applicants’ architects had originally advised that their additional material would be
provided in September. I was away in October, and saw SOUP’s letter of 18.10.2016 only on my return on
4™ November. I continue to maintain my objections but I wish to have sufficient time to give proper
consideration to the additional material ( much of which is complex and technical) to the extent to which it
affects 10 Fitzroy Park and , if necessary, seek professional advice before preparing a response.

I therefore request that you allow me time to do so . An extension, I suggest, to Friday 25™ November

Yours sincerely

Olja Pepovic

10 Fitzroy Park
Highgate
London N6 6HU



